
This week we had a visited the harbour for a talk with the Assistant Harbour Master, who 
told us all about his role within our community and how a working habour.  We got to see some 
cool equipment like creels and a GPS device that   allowed us to look up our position and 
transfer the grid reference onto the new stickers for the life rinds along the pier.  We were 
also shown how to use the walkie talkies and were able to chat with the fish farm workers 
who were on the fish farm barge.  When we returned to school we incorporated some of the 
information we learned into our role play area, life jackets to keep us safe, making our own 
boat registrations, we played lots of number games to help with our number recognition and 
even bought and sold our catch enabling us to pay our harbour dues!  We also made our very 
own tasty fish themed snack. Lovely cream cheese fish wraps where we had to choose which 
vegetables we’d like to decorated them. 
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